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Comments: Dear Forest Service, I am very concerned that you are considering the idea of continuing to have

sheep grazing in the High Uintas. They are destroying the rangeland, and this will impact so many species of

plant and wildlife that should be protected here. We need predators and other wildlife, not sheep!

 

Please adopt Alternative 1, which has been designated as the Environmentally Preferred Alternative, which

would END domestic sheep grazing in the High Uintas. 


